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Hello,
I would like to raise my concerns about this plan. I live on commercial road in Ellon adjacent to the old line,
these houses were built after the line was closed and are in close proximity to it.
My main concerns are;
My property is less than 10 meters from the proposed line.
The dangers for my young children.
The danger of freight trains carrying industrial chemicals eg from the St Fergus plant ect..
The noise & possible structural damage from the vibrations of heavy trains.
Hygiene- Railway always seem to attract rats probably from the flushing .
This plan would really impede our quality of life and our safety, in short we would have to move house if this
were to go ahead .
Kind Regards
Alan Healy

fnapier
Typewritten Text
PP0201




